
Minutes of 
Bainbridge Township Cemetery Board 

 April 1, 2015 
 

Present: Rob Arnold; Bill Takacs; Greg Marous, Road Department and Linda Zimmerman, 
Secretary 
 

Mr. Marous, Chairman called the regular meeting to order at 3:31 P.M. at the Town Hall. 
 

GUEST:  Mr. Ted Seliga  
 
MINUTES 
 
 The minutes of the March 4, 2015 meeting were approved as written. 
 
OLD BUSINESS 
 
Saturday Burial Fees 
 
 The board reviewed a motion made at the March 4, 2015 meeting that recommended 
increasing the additional burial fee for Saturday afternoon to discourage burials later in the 
afternoon on Saturday.  It was discussed at the last Board of Trustees’ meeting and was found to 
be confusing.   
 
 The board was in agreement to hold a special meeting on April 8, 2015 at 3:30 P.M. and 
to invite Mr. Jeff Markley, Township Trustee and Mr. Jim Stanek, Service Director to discuss 
burial fees. 
 
 Mr. Marous made a motion to rescind the following motion made on March 4, 2015. 
 
 “Mr. Marous made a motion to recommend that the additional fee for burials after 12:00 
Noon on Saturday be increased from $75.00 to $150.00 to discourage afternoon burials.  
 
 Mr. Takacs seconded the motion that passed unanimously.” 
 
 Mr. Takacs seconded the motion that passed unanimously. 
 
PENDING ITEMS 
 
 The board discussed the Pending Items on the agenda and was agreement to remove them 
from all agendas going forward. 
 
 
 
 
 



 Since there was no further business before the board, the meeting was adjourned at 4:45 
P.M. 
 

Respectfully submitted, 
  
 
 

Linda L. Zimmerman 
          Secretary to Cemetery Board 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
BTCB 4/1/2015     -2- 


